Workshop Vision: An Impact Assessment for IAIA’02

On request of the IAIA-Board an Impact Assessment for the IAIA’02 Conference in the Hague has been prepared. The Impact Assessment Report has been drafted by an international group of students of the Technical University Delft. The exercise has been commissioned by the IAIA’02 organization at which the Dutch EIA process has been followed. For their work, the students have built on the first experiences gained with a (post-) Impact Assessment for the IAIA’01 Conference held in Cartagena. 

During concurrent workshop session(s) the IAIA’02 organization wants to discuss two main issues with the participants of the conference in The Hague:

1. what can we learn from this year’s experiences for preparing future Impact Assessments for next IAIA conferences?
This relates to both process and substantial aspects and will be discussed with (among others) members of the various IAIA sections;
2. what can we conclude on basis of the results of the Impact Assessment for IAIA’02 and effectively meeting the conference objectives ?
This relates to the way IAIA conferences are organized and will be discussed with (among others) members of the IAIA Board. In this regard also the issue of monitoring and follow-up is relevant.
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